Michele Phillips’ wildlife shelter needs possum boxes and bags.
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Helping furry friends

A COMMUNITY call for bird cages has
already paid dividends for the Oakleigh
Wildlife Shelter — but possum boxes and
possum bags are still needed.

Shelter volunteer Michele Phillip said that
since last week’s call in the Leader, she had
received two aviaries, which was a fantastic

response. She said possums still needed to be
looked after, with little boxes and small
knitted bags for keeping warm at night
required. Ms Phillip said homeowners could
also help by leaving bowls of water in their
garden overnight for thirsty animals to
drink. Details: 0411 600 591.



